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Following Government advise the playground remains open:   
‘primarily for use by children who do not have access to private outdoor space, like their own garden.’
This is the only reason that the playground remains open and users are reminded that  the equipment is not being sanitized, meaning that you use it on your own responsibility & at your own risk.   You must in any case follow government guidance at all times to suppress the potential spread of Coronavirus.
PLAN YOUR VISIT – ACT RESPONSIBLY – FOLLOW THE GUIDANCE 
Ashbury parish council

